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SUBJECT: Transportation alternative for SCHOOL NAME families

Hello. As a solution to the growing need for academic transportation alternatives at both local charter and private schools, we are happy to announce a safe and affordable alternative – Coastal Bus Line LLC.
At Coastal Bus Line LLC, we believe that every child should arrive safely and on time to the threshold of opportunity. That’s why we carefully screen and scrutinize every employee – from the driver to the dispatcher. In addition, our fleet of 16 school buses and vans are fully equipped with seatbelts and air conditioning, and meet all Department of Transportation safety standards. 
For SCHOOL NAME families, our initial offer is roundtrip transportation from LOCATION. The price per student is only $7.50 per day. Considering rising fuel costs, heavy local traffic and the safety of school bus travel, our transportation alternative is well worth the investment.
If you are interested in learning more about busing to SCHOOL NAME, please let us know as soon as possible. Write to info@coastalbusline.com or call 843-928-3028. And be sure to visit us online at www.coastalbusline.com. The school year is fast approaching, so please don’t hesitate to share your interest. 
Thank you for your time and consideration, and have a safe summer!
Jennifer Hagemann
Director of Operations
Coastal Bus Line LLC
843-928-3028 / jennifer@coastalbusline.com
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